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New Location, Same Great Time 

December 9th was an evening 
to remember for the Three 
Rivers Section members who 
attended the annual Holiday 
Party. Appetizers and Cocktails 
started off the evening, as 
members and guests chatted 
and filled out their guesses to 
win the Grand Door Prize.  Can 
you list the 12 Christmas 
movies in order of the year 
they were released? The gift 

table was full of items for all & President Jason lead an evening of holiday 
cheer. It was a ñSTARò studded evening with Mike Regennitter, Executive 
Director from the National Business Office, Past National President Terry 
Kiwala, National Treasurer Julie Bruggner and Great Lakes Regional Director 
John Briggs and his lovely wife Trish joining us for an evening of fun. 
Elections were held and all of the officers were re-elected for another year.  
Laura Smith volunteered to be our Membership Director.  Thank you Laura!  
After dinner members enjoyed an evening of games and fun. Jason, I mean 
Santa, made his way through the crowd with his bag of goodies and shared 
his ñNaughtyò & ñNiceò list. The games we played generated plenty of 
laughs. A good night indeed ending another great year. 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 


